
 
 

 
Dear Clubs, 

 

Please note the 2019 Online Team Entry Period for Geelong Competitions is now closed.  
 
Any requests for new teams, team withdrawals or league changes must be submitted via the 
‘Geelong Team Request’ form, please click here.  
 
Requests submitted via phone or email will not be considered  
 
Late Team Request – Request to Change Leagues & Late Team Entry  
 
Any late requests to change leagues OR New teams (including North & South hub MiniRoos) must 
be submitted by 10:00AM Monday 29th April.  
 
Late Team Withdrawals  
 
Any late team withdrawals must be submitted via the ‘Geelong Team Request’ form, click here and 
will be actioned immediately.  
 
Update League structures  
 
By Tuesday 12th March 2019, league structures will be communicated to clubs and released under 
the Forms & Links section of the FV Geelong website (click here)  
 
If you require any further information or assistance regarding the above, email 
competitions@footballvictoria.com.au.  
 
Kind Regards, 
 
Bradley Atholwood 
Geelong Competitions Coordinator 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

TO: ALL GRFC CLUBS 

FROM: FV COMPETITIONS

DATE: 5 MARCH 2019 

SUBJECT:  ONLINE TEAM ENTRY PERIOD – NOW CLOSED
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